HOLT & DISTRICT FARMERS’ CLUB

FOUNDED 1948

President: Bill Poortvliet Chairman: Pat Cubitt Vice-Chairman: Andrew Ross

www.holtfarmers.club

Dear members,

| hope you are all keeping well and safe, this seems to be the new greeting during these bizarre
times.

As you are all hopefully aware by now we are unable to have an AGM due to Covid restrictions, and
all meetings for this season have been cancelled and we are unable to book speakers until
restrictions on meeting sizes have been lifted and we are welcomed back to the Feathers.

This also applies to the annual trip which is proving difficult to organize, when things are better we
hopefully will be going to Austria.

There is still possibility that the farm walk will go ahead as Shropshires are still keen to host, this
could be organized at short notice, but is still dependent on Covid rules.

There is more bad news regarding the bowling match with Stalham, Rossis are closing the bowling
greens as are Woodlands in Bodham, hopefully we can arrange a something with Stalham for next
year.

Hopefully, the golf and clay pigeon shooting may go ahead, but of course this is subject to Covid
restrictions next year.

If any members can suggest an event that could be held against Stalham next year it would be
appreciated, please contact a member of the committee.

In the meantime please think about recruiting some new members, we really could do with some
younger members.

| am sorry to be the bearer of so much bad news but unfortunately this is the way things are at the
moment, please stay strong we will be back to normal soon as possible.

Stay safe and keep well.

Pat Cubitt

Chairman



